
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Curriculum – Half-term 2 

English 

In English, Year 1 will be busy writing lots of 

text types this half term. We will be writing 

an onomatopoeia poem about fireworks, an 

information text about John Cadbury, 

instructions to help us make hot chocolate 

and a letter to Santa! 

We will be learning how to use exclamation 

marks (!), time conjunctions (first, next, 

then and finally), conjunctions (and, but, so) 

and continue learning about adjectives ( e.g. 

the small cat). 

Phonics 

Our school uses the Little Wandles phonics 

scheme. 

Google: Little Wandle Phonics for parents 

Year 1 should practice the Phase 3 and 5 

sounds.  

Check your child’s book bag every week for 

the ‘Weekly Wandle’. 

Please try to read with your child every day. 

Practice makes perfect! 

Want extra activities? Try websites like Phonics 

Bloom and Phonics Play. CGP’s Year 1 phonics 

books are also great. 

 

Maths 

In Maths, we will be learning the numbers 

to 20. 

1   2   3  4  5  6  7  8  9  10   11  12  13  14  

15  16  17  18  19  20 

We will be looking at shapes and patterns. 

Can your child complete these? 

 

Finally, we will be looking at subtraction 

and addition sums up to 20. 

 

 

 

PE & School Sport 

Please remember that Year 1 do PE on different 

days. 

1MW and 1HK- Wednesday 

1TC- Thursday 

The children should come to school in their 

uniform that day.  

John Cadbury creator of 

Cadburys chocolate 



Also this half-term 
History We will be learning about the Victorian Era. 

The children need to know all about Victorian schools and how different they are from schools today. Our famous 
historical person this half term is Samuel Wilderspin, the inspirational man who decided children should play in schools 

as well as learn. He is the gentleman responsible for playgrounds being built in schools. 

Geography In Geography, the children will be learning all about our school and the features of the local area. 
We will be looking at maps to create a map of our school. 

Religious 
Education 

The children will be learning about the Christian festival of Harvest, following on from our successful Harvest collection 
campaign last half term. 

Music In Music, the children will continue learning about different percussion instruments. They will be tapping, scraping and 
shaking in lessons. We practise our singing skills every week. 

PSHE Year one will be learning about their families and the people who care for them. 
 

 

 

Creative Homework 

To draw, paint, collage or create a picture of Queen 

Victoria. 


